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“NPP Kozloduy” EAD, Kozloduy city 

Bulgaria, tel. +359097372020, fax +359097380591 

Square seal of “NPP Kozloduy” EAD 

Reg. N 2316 

Date 21.06.2019 

PERFORMANCE CERTIFICATE 

 

The contract was executed in “NPP Kozloduy” with high quality and in compliance with 

all legal requirements and internal rules of the NPP, necessary for the performance of the 

activity.  

The results achieved from the joint work as well as the professional experience, technical 

and organizational capabilities, that the Contractor’s teams have shown, allow us to 

bestow a high praise of their work and to recommend them as a reliable business partner.  

The present performance certificate is issued to serve for the company’s participation in 

procedures/ competitions for government contracts.  

If additional information is considered necessary, please contact the Head of the 

Commercial department, tel. 0973/ 7 3530 or email: commercial@npp.bg  

“NPP Kozloduy” EAD does not guarantee for future contract relations of the company.  

Executive director  

/ Signature ill/    Nasko Mihov 

Round seal of “NPP Kozloduy” EAD 

I, the undersigned, Alexandra Arbekova, certify that this is a true and accurate translation 

done by me from Bulgarian into English of the attached document. The translation comprises 

1 (one) page.  

Translator: Alexandra Arbekova 

 

“NPP  Kozloduy”  EAD,  Kozloduy  city,  issues  the  present  performance  certificate  to 

“Eneq Consult” OOD, Sofia, for the proper performance of the activities under Contract 

N  192000102  of  02.05.2019  with  the  subject  “Delivery of  spare  parts  for  drive  units, 

manufactured  by  Schiebel  Antriebstechnik  GmbH”  with  value  61  879  /sixty-one 

thousand eight hundred and seventy-nine/ BGN, VAT excluded, which was successfully 

executed in due time on 20.06.2019.  
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